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To whom it may concern:
This message is to lend my whole hearted support to a total moratorium on hog
farms in the Buffalo River watershed.  In fact, I would like to see a moratorium at
any site that might affect any of our waterways.  In any case, I thank any and all
who were involved in the removal of the current hog farm above the Buffalo and
have fought for oversight to prevent the degradation of our state waters
Charles Mullins 
Little Rock
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